
 

 

  

MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:  October 31, 2014 

TO:  Regional Workforce Board (RWB) Executive Directors 

FROM: Lois A. Scott, Chief, Bureau of One-Stop and Program Support 

SUBJECT: Transfer of Funding between the Workforce Investment Act (WIA) Adult and 

Dislocated Worker Programs  

The U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) Employment and Training Administration (ETA) has approved 

the state’s request for a waiver to allow regional workforce boards to transfer up to 75% of funding 

between the WIA Adult and Dislocated Worker funding streams.    Attached is a copy of the approval 

letter from the USDOL. 

 

Requests to transfer funding under the authority of this waiver should be submitted to the 

Department’s Grant Management Office using established processes.  
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Attachment 

 

cc: Scott Fennel 

Michael Lynch 

 Tisha Womack 

http://sitefinity.floridajobs.org/docs/default-source/2014-memoranda/usdol_apprvl_ltr_wia_75_per_cent_xfer_auth.pdf?sfvrsn=2

